
                                        STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY 

                SELECTMEN  

           MEETING MINUTES JUNE 4, 2018 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau and Bruce Smith. Eric Eichner 

was absent.  

The Town of Surry received ck# 28624 in the amount of $286.40 from SUR Construction for Keith and 

Erin Patnode for building permit #1080. Fred Bretton will assign a house number for the lot. The 

Driveway application has been referred to the Conservation Committee.  The selectmen informed them 

of the need to have the septic signed off by Pete Bissell or Steve Goldsmith before submitting it to the 

state.  

Tim Bienvenu dropped off a report of Timber Cut and also asked about where to get an abatement form. 

The selectmen informed him he could get one from the state website.  

The selectmen signed the payroll.  

The selectmen signed and paid bills.  

The selectmen signed the EFTPs payment.  

Jay Croteau motioned to accept the minutes. Bruce Smith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed 

to accept the minutes as presented.  

The selectmen read the letter from Sandy Smith in regards to the condition of the cemetery. The 

selectmen will speak to the sexton.  

The selectmen viewed the proposed driveway cut for the Baute lot and have recommended the 

driveway come off the East Surry Rd.  

The selectmen signed the LUCT warrants for Helen Smith and Mark Howard.  

The  DES has approved the culverts for replacement under the routine roadway provision.  

The remaining  balance due to the Surry School District for June will be $245,000.00. 

Jay Croteau worked on the community profile worksheets.  

The selectmen discussed the delegation of deposits for the treasurer and the town clerk. Bruce Smith 

will research the forms needed.  

Bruce Smith motioned to adjourn. Jay Croteau seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M.  



   


